IBALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary

FROM: William H. Cole, President and EO
Baltimore Development Corporati
DATE: November 10, 2015

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 15-0590
Demolition, etc., of City Structures

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on Council Bill 15-
0590 - Demolition, etc., of City Structures. The BDC has no objection to this legislation.

ce; Colin Tarbert
Angela Gibson
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